
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

       Dear CGCA Members, 

                

       Our next meeting will be August 15, at the American Legion Post 1; 7:00 PM. 

       Our program is by Bob Andersen.  Bob is going to tell us about his African Trips. 

 

       We had a great presentation last month by Daniel Fenlason.  Daniel spoke about   

       the challenges of gun legislature and ways we can promote our First Amendment 

       Rights. More information can be found on the website cssa.org. 

 

       Thank you to Diana Davidson and Gil Jones for the donation of books. 

 

       I am sad to announce that we lost one of our Life Members.  David W Smith of     

       Colorado Springs.  David has been a member for many years and had many 

       Friends in the Club.  Many good times were had discussing various guns at the  

       many shows. David collected a variety of guns and ammunition.  In addition, Dave 

       served for 30 years in the USAF as a fighter pilot. 

        

             

      Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.       

       

                    If you have questions, please contact: 

     Les Palmer, President 303-912-5012   President@cgca.com 

     Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

     Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167  CGCAShow@cgca.com                                              
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